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A pleasant day!

In behalf of the Environmental Management Bureau - Region 4B MIMAROPA, we are pleased to invite you to attend the
Public Scoping for the Proposed El Nido Coastal Leisure Resort Project of Royal Premier Leisure and Development
Corporation to be located in Barangay Pasadeña, Municipality of El Nido, Province of Palawan. The said public scoping is
scheduled on January 20, 2022, Thursday at 09:00AM. Due to the existing COVID-19 Community Quarantine protocols, it
will be conducted through blended media, via Zoom platform and with an onsite activity.

Below are the zoom meeting link and details:

Join Zoom Meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85967209854?pwd=V01mb2Urai9jcXNaOWtqRWJjTHNNQT09

Meeting ID: 859 6720 9854
Password: PSELNIDO

Attached also in this email is the formal invitation letters for your reference. 

Should you have further clarifications, questions or concerns, please let us know. 

Thank you very much and we look forward to your usual support and valuable participation. 

Note: Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this email

-- 

Best regards, 

Demelyn Macalinao
PHILKAIROS, INC.
(02) 8727 5000
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